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Present: Deborah Moore, Michael Sarsfield, John Sullivan, Chryso Lawless, Bob Smith, Walter %;/g‘\m:m
Thornton. P
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Deb called the meeting to order at 7:00 4% '
o

We discussed getting prior minutes of our meetings from December 10, 2018 to present to
Town Clerk.

We approved the amount and signed the invoice from Stumpy’s Tree Service for work
performed on the golf course,

The Deck repair is completed and looks very professional.

Mike Ficco is unable to find a grill replacement that will fit. He will continue to use the existing
grill in the kitchen,

We have two bids to replace the ciubhouse doors and are waiting for the third bid.

We will request Pinecrest financials from the town accountant from June 30,2019 to August
2019. We will also request calendar year financials with detail.

We discussed installing cross walk markings and lights at the places the golfers cross Prentice
St. Jeff Ritter has placed an article regarding this on the town meeting warrant.

We discussed the next phase of tree work. This winter it will occur on the gth and 12 tee,
followed by the 14-15% holes.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 to attend the Board of Selectmen meeting.
Submitted by,

Chryso Lawless



